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Let's hope new recycling facility can handle more recyclables 
 
Thu Dec 20, 2007 

To the editor:  

Re: State-of-the-art recycling centre opens, Dec. 14.  

Wow! Seventeen-million dollars for a new recycling facility. That is pretty impressive.  

Do you think maybe they will be able to recycle all the plastic recyclables that we are presently 
being told to put in the garbage Somehow I don't think so. I think this is just a new sorting station 
for the same recyclables the old facility handled: paper, cans, bottles, and plastic bottles with 
screw tops. Sorry, none of the other plastic recyclables are accepted.  

But we live in hope. No doubt Peter Watson, Durham Region's manager of Waste Management, 
will quickly tell the readers if my assumptions are not true.  

Chris Happ  

Whitby 

 


